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Webinar Focuses on Understanding Dementia Changes

Nov 20, 2020

On Thursday, Dec. 10, from 10 a.m. to noon, the Moore County Senior Enrichment Center will be offering a virtual event to better
understand dementia and the eight areas of cognitive loss. “Understanding these changes can empower you to work with your
person’s areas of strength,” says Yarona Thomas, family caregiver adviser with the Moore County Senior Enrichment Center. “You

will learn not only ways to care for the other person, but ways to take care of yourself.”

The guest speaker is Renee Horne, MS, a certified dementia practitioner and caregiver support coach with Elder Options, in Florida.

Horne will also share a few tips of how to care during the holidays. This is a free event and open to the public.

“Caring for someone with dementia requires additional knowledge and skills to take on the demands of this new role,” says Thomas.
“But you say caring for your loved one is just a normal part of what you do, right? Yes and no. Step back and look at what was

involved in being in your relationship over the years with your current loved one.”

Registrants will be sent conferencing details prior to the date of the program. Registration closes the day before the scheduled

program.

“I have met with many caregivers that find it difficult to care for their memory impaired loved one,” says Thomas. “Many are
searching for an outlet and want to be educated. I have asked the Renee to give this presentation so that caregivers and family

members can learn about cognitive loss, new ways to practice self-care, and work with their loved one’s areas of strength.”

To register and receive login details, call or email Yarona Thomas at (910) 947-4186 or ythomas@moorecountync.gov.
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